
Chippewa Valley 
Virtual Memory Café

WHO SHOULD ATTEND?
Individuals with early-moderate stages of dementia 
and their care partners

Register online at www.adrcevents.org or 
call the ADRC at 715-839-4735. Once 
registered, you will receive an email the 
day before call to join via your computer 
or phone. 

December 8, 2020
10:00 – 11:00 am

Grab a cup of coffee, hot chocolate, or eggnog 
and join us for a little singing, a little trivia, a 

little reminiscing, a little holiday fun with 
artistic and musical director of the 

Stand in the Light Memory Choir, Cathy Reitz! 


